
Little Voices Drama & Singing Club at Carlisle Infants 

Enrolling now with a FREE TRIAL LESSON 
on Monday 22nd April!  

Little Voices are enrolling now with a free trial lesson on Monday 18th September. Little 
Voices provide a fun filled, inspirational drama and singing club here at Carlisle Infants. 
Held every Monday morning from 8am - 8.50am for Rec, Year 1 and Year 2 students.  

Little Voices is an award winning children’s 
activities provider, they pride themselves on 
providing children with fun and inspiring, 
technique filled drama and singing 
lessons helping children to build in 
confidence whilst promoting their 
development and public speaking skills. 

Now more than ever it is so important that 
all children have access to drama and 
performing arts to help their development 
and for their mental well-being. Little Voices 
provide small class sizes (max of 10) 
allowing their tutor to work with each child 
on an individual basis. They will cover; 
drama and singing, role play and character 
work, as well as helping each child with their emotional development, imagination, 
concentration, team building skills and of course, CONFIDENCE! 

Day: Every Monday 
For: Rec, Year 1 and Year 2 
Time: 8am - 8.50am 
Summer Term: Monday 22nd April until Monday 15th July = 11 weeks (no lesson Monday 6th May) 

Cost: £9.50 per lesson, £95.00 Summer Term (after free trial) 

To book please complete the form below, Little Voices will then be in touch to discuss 
availability, confirm your child’s place and send you payment details.  

TO BOOK please complete this form and then Little Voices will be in touch. 

If you have any other queries, please contact the principal (Ashlea Bateup) at swl@littlevoices.org.uk. Please 
contact Little Voices directly about the lessons, prices and payments.  

Please note that we have a strict behaviour policy, in line with all clubs and activities at the school, whilst this 
is not a school club, participants do need to respect the boundaries that we as a company put in place, to 
ensure that everyone has a fair, balanced, creative and enjoyable experience. We would like to remind 
students that unacceptable behaviour will not be tolerated within our club setting. We will address 
behavioural issues in the classes with a verbal warning, followed by sitting out, followed by talking to parents 
or the school, and as an absolute last resort places being revoked. 

https://bit.ly/schoolenrolmentform
mailto:swl@littlevoices.org.uk

